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   Eagle Bend North Homeowners Association

PO Box 1393 ( Bigfork, MT 59911 ( (406) 837-4536

www.eaglebendnorth.com
BOARD OF DIRECTORS’ MEETING

SATURDAY, JULY 15, 2006

Immediately following the Annual Meeting

1) Call to order & establish a quorum – Jim Sewell called the meeting to order at 10:55 AM.  Board members present were Jim Sewell, Patti Rice, Vince Taylor, John Horning, Tim Ryan, Dave Hilde and Ivan Halksworth.

2) Election of Officers – Upon motion by Tim Ryan seconded by Ivan Halksworth and unanimously approved it was resolved to elect Jim Sewell as President, Patti Rice as Vice–President and Vince Taylor as Secretary/Treasurer.

3) Approval of minutes of prior meeting – The Board reviewed the minutes from the June 24, 2006 Board meeting.  The minutes were approved by all Board members.

4) President, Jim Sewell asked Dennis Yarbrough as a past Board member with many years of experience to give the current Board an update.  The main issue Dennis presented is the need to find a replacement for Common Area Development Committee chair, Marge Hoene.  The Board discussed the current status of the common area development projects and what still need to be done.  John Horning suggested having Marge Hoene address the Board regarding the common area development plan still to be executed so the current Board is fully informed.  The Board also discussed the need to appoint a new Architectural Committee.

5) Next Meeting – the next meeting will be held July 21, 2006 at 3:00 PM at the Eagle Bend Clubhouse.

6) Adjournment – there being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 11:20.

7) Executive Session – the Board reconvened in executive session.

Submitted by;

Jessica E. Glazier

Business Manager

JES Management, Inc.

